
Livonia Public Schools 
Operations Office 

 
 
To: Andrea L. Oquist, Superintendent  

From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 

Date: July 17, 2019 

Re:   2019-20 School Milk/Dairy Purchase  

 
I would like to request adding an agenda item to the Monday, July 24, 2019 Committee 
of the Whole meeting to discuss the 2019-20 dairy purchase from Cedar Crest Dairy 
Inc., Hudsonville, Michigan in the amount of $148,800.00 

Attached is the recommendation from Pat Schuchardt, Supervisor of Food and Nutrition 
Services, and the bid from Cedar Crest Dairy Inc.  Their bid pricing is from HPS Group 
Purchasing Organization, which satisfies the Board’s bid requirement.   

Please let me know if there are any questions. Thank you.  

PF/ko 

Attachment 

c: Board of Education 

 
 
 
 
  


